
FRMS 8th Grade Promotion Plan 
 Please read this information carefully. Because we don’t know what our metrics will be in June, 
we have come up with a Plan A and a Plan B. We also need to take steps to limit group size and stay 
within the required guidelines. Thank you for your understanding. FRMS Staff. 

Plan A: 

 Indoor Ceremony in the FRMS gym on Wednesday, June 16th. 

“A” Block students at 6:00 PM 

“B” Block students at 7:45 PM  

• STUDENTS WILL BE LIMITED TO JUST TWO GUESTS 

• Families must social distance on school grounds- in the parking lot, hallways, 

and in the gym. 

• Masks must be worn by all students, guests, and staff. 

• Ceremony will include 8th grade awards. 

• In between ceremonies, the gym will need to be cleaned and disinfected. 

• We will be asking families to leave shortly following their ceremony so we can 

clean and set up for the next group. 

• Options Families- Your student is invited to participate. If you are unsure 

whether they are A or B student, call Options or call FRMS to find out. 

• 8th grade students attending 4 days a week will be considered A or B for the 

ceremony based on whether they were A or B third quarter. Not sure? Call us!  

• There will be no dance or celebration for the students after the ceremony. 

Instead we will have celebrations and parties for them on during their last day 

of school. 

• The last day of school for 8th grade FRMS Hybrid A Block students will be 

Tuesday, June 15th and for 8th grade FRMS Hybrid B Block students it will be 

Wednesday, June 16th. 

Plan B 

If on Friday, June 4th OR  Friday, June 11th, Lane County is in Moderate, High, or Extreme Risk, 

we will cancel the indoor ceremony and default to a drive through celebration. The drive thru 

celebration for all students would be from 6:00 to 7:30 PM on Wednesday, June 16th. Students 

and their families will drive past a gauntlet of staff members celebrating them to pick their 

certificates. 

Any change of plans would be announced to families through the school website and our 

remind.com text messages on by June 5th or June 12th. 

Note: Each student will be limited to two guest tickets for promotion. Students will not be 

allowed to give other students their guest tickets and we will not be redistributing any unused 

tickets. 

 



   

   


